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SAFETY CENTRAL—Year 5 

 

 

Year 5 visited Cheshire’s  

Interactive safety Central in 

Lymm, they had a brilliant 

time and learned some very 

important information about 

keeping themselves safe in 

many different situations, 

such as house fires, railway 

stations, rural areas. They 

also learned about internet 

safety, 999 Emergencies 

 and looking after their  

own well being.  

 

Altogether it was a very in-

teresting and informative day 

for them. 
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Autumn Disco 

D Hartley 

It’s been a very busy half term—36 days or 

216 hours. 

The children have all worked hard and 

played hard. 

To celebrate their hard work we finished 

off the half term with some  fun filled   

discos for the different classes. 

Have a good week off and stay safe. 

See you all again on Monday, 1st November 
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There are lots of different events 

taking place across Halton to keep 

your children occupied during the 

week, here are a few ideas……... 


